From: Smith, Matt 
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 1:45 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Diaz, Evelyn; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Gifts from Chinese Delegation

City of Chicago interoffice memorandum

	to:
	Steve Berlin

Executive Director 
Board of Ethics



	from:
	Matt Smith

Director of Communication
Family and Support Services



	subject:
	Gifts to city from shenzhen Delegation

	date:
	Monday, November 17, 2014

	cc:
	Commissioner Evelyn diaz, comptroller Dan Widawsky 

	
	


Executive Director Berlin:

As discussed, the Department of Family and Support Services (DFSS) hosted a delegation of government officials from the City of Shenzhen, China, on Thursday, October 30, 2014.

Following our meeting, representatives of the Shenzhen delegation presented DFSS with a few small tokens of their appreciation. These included:

· One scrolled map of Shenzhen

· Three decorative hand fans

· One set of four embroidered coasters

· One small information pamphlet on Shenzhen

We accepted these items on behalf of the City of Chicago and will put them on display in various parts of our departmental offices. I will also advise my Commissioner and senior managers of the option that you presented for us to also consider donating these items to a charity or organization that serves Chicago’s Chinese-American Community such as the Ping Tom Memorial Organization. 

Finally, in addition to cc’ing Commissioner Evelyn Diaz, I am following your instructions and cc’ing City of Chicago Comptroller Dan Widawsky on this message.

Thank you again for your advice. Feel free to contact me at 3-2031 if you have any additional questions.

